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FAIRFIELD  LUDLOWE  HIGH  SCHOOL 

Office for Pupil Services and Counseling  
785 Unquowa Road       
Fairfield, CT 06824-5064      
Phone:  203-255-7232   Fax:  203-255-7244 
http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/  
 

Vanessa Montorsi, Director of Pupil Services and Counseling   
 
Dear Grade 11 Parent or Guardian,         February 2020 
 
Fairfield Ludlowe High School will administer the Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) Assessment to all 
students in grade 11 between April 1-3.  Students will take the NGSS Assessment with their homeroom on one 
of the aforementioned dates. The estimated amount of time a student will need to complete the test is 2 hours. 
The tests are untimed and students will be provided as much time as they need to finish. 
 
Below is the testing schedule for April 1-3, 2020:  
 

 
 
The NGSS Assessment will be administered on students’ school issued Chromebooks. If a student does not 
have a Chromebook, loaners will be available in the testing room. Students are permitted to use their own 
calculator for the assessment.  
 
For more information regarding the NGSS Assessment, click here.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Montorsi 
Director of Pupil Services & Counseling 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Student-Assessment/NGSS-Science/NGSS-Science
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Student-Assessment/NGSS-Science/NGSS-Science
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